
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Floreat Wandsworth Primary School Photo Newsletter – February 2023 

FW Photos  

NURSERY 
 

We have had a wonderful time in Nursery! In Character we have been discussing what we would like to be 

when we grow up and why. In Maths we have been consolidating our understanding of number and writing 

the numbers 0, 1, 2 and 3. We also learnt all about Chinese New Year. We discussed that it was the year of 

the Rabbit and we made some Chinese lanterns.  

YEAR 4 
In Maths, we explored the patterns in the 5, 7 and 9 times tables. We discovered that the products alternate 

between odd and even! In Character, we learned about Respect and how you can show it in the context of 

watching a performance. We split into groups and learned a short play called ‘Everyone Knows What the 

Dragon Looks Like!’ before performing it in front of the other groups. The actors used their Confident Voices 

and the audience tried really hard to show Self Control and Dignity whilst they waited for their turn. In 

English, we have been writing diary entries based on our class text 'Varjak Paw'. Here is a 'purr-fect' piece 

of writing from Inaya! 
 

YEAR 5 
Here are some pictures of a Maths lesson where we used concrete manipulatives to support deepening our 

understanding in the concept of scaling. We used this exploration of the concept to develop the stem ‘when 

you multiply a whole number by a unit fraction, it is the same as dividing by the denominator’. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 3 
In Year 3, we have been immersing ourselves in the Art of Ancient Egypt. Before half term, we created 
versions of Nefertiti's collar. We also took our English learning outdoors and exercised teamwork to create 
our own explanation text entitled "How to Get to Hogwarts" using chalk on the playground! The children had 
a brilliant time creating these and really demonstrated their extraordinary creativity. We then held a 
competition to see which group could include the most subordinate clauses within their explanation. 

 
 

YEAR 2 
Year 2 had an experience day for our History topic, the Romans. A Roman expert came in and talked to us about the 

history of the Romans including where they lived, and what life was like during that period. We were fully immersed 

in the day as we dressed up as Romans as well! The Roman expert shared stories of the Roman times and we were able 

to ask some questions that we had. Some of the highlights of our day were when we played a Roman food game to test 

our knowledge of foods that Romans ate, and re-enacting a battle that Boudicca had led. We also learnt lots of facts 

about the weapons and armoury that they used. Take a look at our wonderful pictures! 

YEAR 5 
 

 

 

 

YEAR 1 
Year 1 have been learning about weather in the first half of the Spring Term. We have looked at the seasons, 
cloud types and types of weather such as precipitation. We learnt that you can use a rain gauge to measure 
the amount of rainfall and how to record weather data in a graph. We even got to pretend we were 
meteorologists by creating and performing our very own weather forecasts! 
  
In Geography, we have been learning about the United Kingdom. We have learnt that the UK is made up of 
England, Northern Ireland, Scotland and Wales. We have looked at atlases and maps of both the UK and our 
local area. We know that the word ‘union’ means together. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 
Y6 had an Evacuee Theme Day linked to their history learning. Pupils dressed as evacuees, wrote letters home 

following some drama, explored different sources and replicas to help understand what life was like and even 

completed some ration cooking! 
 

RECEPTION 
Before half term Reception were learning about transport. As part of this topic we created our own boats 

and placed them in water to see if they would float or sink. 

 

  

 

Earlier on in the term, we also created paper dragons and tasted noodles as part of Chinese New year celebrations 


